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Public Service Announcement: August 26, 2016 
Contact:  Kathryn Downs 

kdowns@glynncounty-ga.gov 
912.554.7412 

Village parking areas closed for filming 

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- In order to accommodate filming and filming crews for the “Leisure 
Seeker” movie, the Fun Zone parking lot and Postell Park parking lot will be closed on August 
31, 2016 from 5:00 a.m to 6:00 p.m. and September 1, 2016 from 5:00 a.m to 6:00 p.m  In addition, 
approximately 24 parking spaces in the village closest to the pier area will be closed during the 
same time periods.   
 
Filming will take place on the sidewalk area of Neptune Park from Postell Ave. to the St. Simons 
Pier/Village area.  These areas will remain open to the public.  However, public access to the 
property may be restricted on a very limited and intermittent basis and just for short intervals 
during filming times. In addition, there may be possible intermittent traffic control measures 
along Mallery St. as filming necessitates.  
 
Questions may be directed to Kathryn Downs, Management Analyst/Public Communications 
Officer at 912-554-7412. 
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